
 

 

 

We are very excited to be a part of Toys 

for Tots this year! 

 

 

Drop boxes will be located at both the top and bottom shops beginning November 1st, 2024.  

 

 

Check out our local chapter’s website at https://mooresville-nc.toysfortots.org/local-coordinator-
sites/lco-sites/default.aspx?nPageID=0&nPreviewInd=0&nRedirectInd=3 to learn more and view 

other ways to donate. 

 

Together we can bring joy and hope  
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